American
Red Cross

Blood Drive

Pine Grove Area
High School

Friday, December 2, 2022

Starting at 9:00 a.m. in the PGAHS Library/Classroom

Pine Grove Area High School student permission forms are required!

Sponsored by: PGAHS FBLA

(Future Business Leaders of America)
Please contact Mrs. Hughes to sign up for the blood drive.

Streamline your donation experience and save up to
15 minutes by visiting RedCrossBlood.org/RapidPass
to complete your pre-donation reading and health
history questions on the day of your appointment.
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